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SEP 16 1988
Docket No. 50-346

Toledo Edison Compa

ATIN: Mr. Donald salm
Vice President
Nuclear

Edison Plaza

300 Madison Avenue

Toledo, ON 43652

SUBJECT: REQUALIFICATION EXAMINATION EXEMPTION REQUEST LICENSE NO. NPF-3

Dear Gentlemen:

This acknowledges your September 2, 1988 letter which requested an exemption
from currently scheduled requalification written examination and operating test
cycle requirements outlined in 10 CFR 55,59 for the Davis-Besse Nuclesr Power
Station, The currently scheduled examinations (September through November 1988)
would impact the scheduled Davis-Besse Nuclear Station startup in this time
period. The exemption for delay for the requalification written examination
and annua) operating test is granted with the provisfon that this is a one time
authorization (1.e., that the requalification examination czclc delay from
September/November will be extended to January/February 1989 only) and that the
Py is-Besse requalification cycle will resume its original scheduled examination

cycle,

Any questions you may have rmrﬂugomis matter may be directed to me at
312/790-5788 or T. Burdick at 312/790-5566,

Sincerely,

Mubert J, Miller, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

¢c: L. Storz, Plant Manager

DCO/DCH (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Eranch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Mareld W, , Ohig EPA

James K, Marris, State of Ohio

Robert M, Quillim, Ohio
Department of Health

ftate of Ohio, Public
Vtilities Commission
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A. W, DeAgazio, NRR

Kon Flood, Assistant Plant Manager
Davis Besse
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